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MONTHLY STATUS UPDATE: MAY 2015

The March 2014 up to April 2015 monthly reports have been published on the
Department’'s website and were also e-mailed to the applicant and the third

respondent.

In compliance with the court order dated 27 February 2014, the final Import Policy on
the importation of sable antelope from Zambia was circulated to the applicant and
third respondent and published on the DAFF website on 4 May 2015 after all
comments were taken into consideration. A few days later, the Director made known
the decision in respect of the applicant’s application for an import permit.

The process with regards to the Court Order dated 27 February 2014 has been
concluded. The May monthly report will therefore be the final report published on the
Department's website.



